
Subject: RE: Plaque for M. Malick
From: "Laurie Goldman" <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: 03/11/2016 03:49 PM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "'Lisa Schechter'" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Jim!
 
I suggest deleting the “:” after presented to
 
Have a grand weekend.

Hugs,
Laurie
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 12:19 PM
To: Laurie Goldman; Lisa Schechter
Subject: Plaque for M. Malick
 
Attached to this message is draft of copy for Mike Malick’s plaque.  
 
It would be a wooden plaque with a gavel mounted to it.  Please advise ad thanks.
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


